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At Nalcor Energy, we are committed to sharing information with the people and communities where we
live and work. The safety and health of people living and working in and around the Muskrat Falls
facilities is our number one priority.

Water Level

The reservoir level upstream of the Muskrat Falls site has remained at approximately 22.5 metres since
mid-November. We’re planning to keep the reservoir at this level until early January when we expect
more normal winter temperatures to facilitate the formation of a stable ice cover on the reservoir.

The Provincial Government provides information to the public on water levels in various locations on the
lower Churchill River. Here’s a link to view the Churchill River Mid Pool Station (030E015) which is
slightly upstream of the Muskrat Falls spillway:

http://www.env.gov.nl.ca/wrmd/ADRS/v6/Template Station.asp?station=030E015

River Safety

As ice is forming throughout the Churchill River system, people need to be aware that there are areas of
thin ice and open water on the river. We advise the public to avoid the area around the Muskrat Falls
facility (and also to be aware of conditions at other locations). Please keep safety top of mind when
participating in all outdoor activities during the winter season.

CONTACT Us

For more information or to speak to a member of our team, contact us:

1-888-576-5454
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